
Montgomery County 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

Montgomery County will hold a public hearing on Thursday, May 21st at 3:00pm to solicit public input on 
their intent to apply to the Virginia Department of Housing and Community Development (DHCD) for 
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funding to support COVID-19 relief efforts. The CDBG 
program is offering assistance to local governments in response to the health and economic impact of 
COVID-19 using funding made available to DHCD via the CARES Act.  

Due to the ongoing state of emergency, this public hearing will be held electronically and any Montgomery 
County resident is invited to participate via the Zoom video platform or by phone.  

If you would like to participate by video, please email us at mcplan@montgomerycountyva.gov to obtain 
the URL link and other participation details. To call in to the meeting, dial 540-394-3150 enter PIN# 741852 
when prompted.  

Additionally, comments and/or questions can be submitted ahead of the meeting by:  mail to the County’s 
Director of Planning & GIS Services, Emily Gibson, at 755 Roanoke Street, Suite 2A, Christiansburg, VA, 
24073, via email at gibsonej@montgomerycountyva.gov, or by phone at 540-394-2148 until May 21, 
2020.  


